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Environment Agency Drop-in event 

Tenbury Wells 
 

The Environment Agency are holding a drop-in event 
with an update on Tenbury Wells Flood Risk Management 

Scheme 
 

 

The event will be held on: 
 

Friday 7 March 2025 
5PM  – 7:30 PM 

at 
The Pump Rooms, 

Teme St, Tenbury Wells  
WR15 8BA 

 
 
 

You don’t need to pre-book, just drop-in at any time.  
 
 

At the event we want to provide the community with an update, as 
well as creating an opportunity for residents to speak to us face-to-

face. 

 
 


